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Hi Maria,

We have no concerns with the proposed variation of conditions for change of use classes of buildings 129 and 130.  However we would like to highlight that bat surveys of these buildings are required prior to works to the buildings commencing in line with condition 23 of the approval 16/01805/F. 

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you need any further information or have any queries.

Kind regards,

Louise
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